
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CDBG PUBLIC SERVICE GRANT 

 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Kittitas County Board of 
Commissioners on Tuesday December 1, 2009 at 2:00 p.m. in the Commissioner’s 
Auditorium, Room 109, Kittitas County Courthouse 205 West 5th Ellensburg, 
Washington. 
 
The purpose of the public hearing is to review community development and housing 
needs, inform citizens of the availability of funds and eligible uses of the state 
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), and receive comments on proposed 
activities, particularly from low-and moderate-income persons and persons residing in 
Kittitas County. 
 
Up to $110,965.00 will be available to Kittitas County and Hope Source to fund public 
service activities that principally benefit low-and moderate-income persons.  Comments 
on the County’s and Community Action Agency’s past performance and use of their 
2009 CDBG Public Service Grant awards will also be received.  
 
The draft application for the 2010 Public Service Grant will be available at HopeSource 
located at 601 West 5th Ellensburg, Washington. Comments may also be submitted in 
writing to the Kittitas County Board of Commissioners until the time of said hearing.  
 
Anyone needing interpreter assistance should contact the Commissioners’ office at 509-
962-7508 at least 24 hours prior to the hearing.  The Courthouse entrance on Main 
Street is assessable by persons with disabilities. 
 
Kittitas County complies with all ADA requirements. 
 
Dated this 17th day of November 2009. 
 
 
 
         
Julie Kjorsvik, Clerk of the Board 
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